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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU CANCELING THE REQUEST FOR

A PROTOCOLARY MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL TO RECEIVE

HIS EXCELLENCY THE PRESIDENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF PERU,

DR. ALEJANDRO TOLEDO MANRIQUE

PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU
TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
Note No. 7-5-M/098

Washington, D.C., March 3, 2006

Excellency:


I have the honor to address Your Excellency, in connection with Note No. 7-5-M/059, to inform you that unfortunately, for scheduling reasons, His Excellency the President of the Republic of Peru, Dr. Alejandro Toledo, will not be able to participate, as he had wished, in the protocolary meeting of the Permanent Council scheduled to receive him, on Thursday, March 9, 2006.  I would therefore very much appreciate it if you made arrangements for its cancellation.


Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


Fernando de la Flor Arbulú


Permanent Representative of Peru to the


Organization of American States 

Her Excellency

Ambassador Sonia Johnny

Permanent Representative of Saint Lucia

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C. 
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